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From: Nicole Ahearn [mailto:NAhearn@live.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 12:06 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Gas Station Borden  

To whom it may concern, 

I am opposed to a 4th gas station being opened in Borden-Carleton. There is no need for another gas station, and 
will hurt local business that have been a part of this community for many years.   

Kindly, 

Nicole Ahearn 
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